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13th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

For World Book Day the school has arranged for a Creative Dance and Drama 
company to visit the school on the 8th March 2023 to carry out a workshop with 
children at Herrick.   

The Bringing Books to Life dance workshop gives children a unique insight into 
books by using dance and movement to tell stories. During the workshop the 
children work with a professional dancer to explore the chosen book. Alice in 
Wonderland - through movement, to create a dance that retells the story from 
beginning to end.   

The dancer will use a range of dance and movement techniques alongside music 
that is tailored for the Alice in Wonderland story. Each session will be adapted for the 
age of the children. Every group session concludes with the children performing 
aspects of their work to their teachers.  

The cost for this workshop is £4.00 

Please complete the slip below for your child to attend, and return it to the school as 

soon as possible. Payment is to be made through your child’s ParentPay account. 

Yours sincerely 

Assistant Headteacher 
Arzu Aydin 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Workshop - Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the workshop and I have made payment of 
£4.00 via ParentPay. 
 
Child’s name:  _________________________   Class:   ____________________ 
 
Signed:  ______________________________   Contact No: ________________ 
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